








Bryan, 
  
I believe this project, as you’ve laid it out, should be qualified and I recommend it’s acceptance by the 
District Grants Chairman.  The travel money cannot be supported by district Grants but your estimate 
indicates this will be borne by the members themselves.  Not as a condition of acceptance but only as a 
personal recommendation, I would encourage the group to identify a local person (or persons) that they 
can train and who will carry on in some capacity to implement the medical teams’ treatment.  This 
person may just be a contact for advanced hygiene education but may also serve as a liaison to 
communicate with the team once they’re gone, to follow up on problems that were treated and arrange 
for treatment of new cases. 
 




